Integrated Planning and Budget Committee (IP&B)
Recommendation Regarding the Timing of the Faculty Prioritization Process

August 3, 2015


Proposal

IP&B recommends that the Faculty Prioritization Process be moved to the fall quarter.  This move would involve PaRC initiating a first and second read during its first meetings in the fall.

The fall presentation would include information for new PaRC members who were not part of the spring discussions.


Rationale

[bookmark: _GoBack]The current timing of the PaRC vote in the spring quarter does not include the announcement of retirements late in the spring quarter.  If the vote was in the fall, the requests included in program review, along with the requests that come up after program review is completed, could be included. 

There would be one prioritization proposal / list for PaRC, but with two sets of documentation:
a) in-cycle program review requests (program review data) and
b) out-of-cycle request justifications (criteria checklist and needs data).

This change will not eliminate out-of-cycle hiring requests, but lessen the quantity.
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